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CP removing railway ties near Adirondack 
Junction 

 
(Kahnawà:ke – 2, Ohiarihkó:wa/ July 2015) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke has 
been informed that Canadian Pacific railway crews will be removing stone, switches and 
rails in the Adirondack area beginning today (Wednesday, July 2nd) until Tuesday, July 
21st. 
 
There will be two loaders carrying stone, one excavator removing switches and a speed 
swing carrying rails to replace the area with straight tracks. 
 
Work will take place during daylight hours from 8am to 6pm. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until Tuesday, July 21

st
 at 6pm  

For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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